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The new City Zoning Ordinance went into effect in August. Times should 

decline as operators and customers become more comfortable with new 

regulations. 
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Three new inspectors had been hired within the last month and were training. 

This caused the significant increase in service time. 
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In 2016 the Taxi Cab Bureau will be begin renewing CPNC licenses earlier, 

and staggering the others throughout the rest of the year. 
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The number of brake tags will remain low, as it is controlled by the population. 

However, the process to obtain new brake tags is currently being restructured. 

Soon, all appointments will be scheduled online for efficiency, which should 

cause wait and service times to decrease.  
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While the number of permits issued has declined, the number of large projects 

has increased. 
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New members of the HDLC staff are currently being trained. 
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ABO customers are typically responding to the Bureau of Revenue regarding 

multiple infractions. Also, high wait times for Enforcement have been attributed 

to the fact the most agents are in the field while one is left in the office to 

addressed customers. 
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Inaccurate finger printing during FBI background checks led to an increased 

backlog of applicants. 
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A new zoning inspector was hired (number four of the proposed five). 
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The rise in days to close complaints against drivers is attributed to the hearing 

process that takes place before a judgement is made. 
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In August, the Director of VCC was out of the office for a week and they lost an 

intern.  
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